Malinowski Edward

From: Ken Fox

Sent: Friday, November 02, 2012 4:00 PM
To: Malinowski Edward

Subject: RE: N59773

William Didier was not selected for a random test. We had two pilots tested in July 2011.

Subject: RE: N59773

Date: Thu, 1 Nov 2012 18:42:18 -0400
Fro
To:

Sir,

Thanks for the results. Could you find out how many of your employees in safety sensitive areas were tested randomly
tested during the time period Mr. Fox was employed with Trans North. Thanks in advance.

v/r

Ed

From: Ken Fo
Sent: Thursday, November 01, 2012 6:39 PM
To: Malinowski Edward

Subject: RE: N59773

Ed,
Here is a copy of the pilots preemployment drug results. We are on a consortium administrated by NATA compliance and
Bill was on the list for random inspections. He was not selected for a random test while he was employed here but we

have other employees that were tested.

Let me know if there is anything else you need.

Ken

Subject: RE: N59773

Date: Thu, 1 Nov 2012 16:04:26 -0400
Fro
To:
CC:

Mr.

| am trying to complete my report. | would like to get a copy of the pilot’s initial drug screening results, any random
screening results, and his background check. Any questionsh

v/r






